
 

Denver County Republican Party 

Precinct Leader Vacancy Application 

 

Per Denver County Republican Party Bylaws, vacancies in the office of PCP shall be filled 
by a Vacancy Committee consisting of the County Chair and the District Captains in the 
District where the vacant Precinct is located. 

Process: The Nominating Captain affirms that the PCP being nominated is a registered 
Republican in Denver County and resides in the Precinct for which he or she is being 
nominated. The Vacancy meeting will be held not less than five or more than 30 days from 
the transmittal of the nomination by the Nominating Captain to other members of the 
Vacancy Committee. The Vacancy Committee can meet in person or by conference call.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Please complete and submit to info@denvergop.org 

Precinct Number: ________  Nominee Name: ____________________________ 

Address: _____________________________________________________________ 

Home Phone: _________________ Cell Phone: ____________________________ 

Email: ______________________________________ 

Date of Nomination: ___________________________________________________ 

Nominated by: ________________________________ District: ________________ 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Vacancy Committee approval:  

Does the Prospective Precinct Leader reside in the Precinct for which they are applying and 
are they a registered Republican?  Y  /  N 

___________________________________________ 
   date 

                                       Print Name                                             Signature 
Co-Captain: _______________________________________________________ 

Co-Captain: _______________________________________________________ 

County Chair: ______________________________________________________ 

Send form to the Denver County Republican Party Secretary for entry on the official 
list of Denver Country Republican Precinct Leaders.  
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